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COMPUTING SUPERSTARS! COMPUTING SUPERSTARS! 

Dear Parents & Carers,

We started this week with a special assembly on Monday to launch
Children’s Mental Health week. The theme this year is know yourself,
grow yourself which is all about understanding our emotions and
teaching us tools and mechanisms we can use to regulate our emotions. 
Children in year 5 have told us that they now know coping mechanisms
when they feel sad, angry or anxious.

Year 4 were joined on Tuesday by Mr Cross, who is computing Lead at
North Liverpool Academy. He came to work with the class on a Computing
Unplugged Microbits session. Here is a run down of the session from Joel

in Y4. ‘First, we learned how to programme the micro:bits to light the LEDs
using a laptop and the BBC micro:bit website. We then designed our LED

layout on paper using Mario Kart as an example. We then downloaded the
design to our micro:bits. Finally, we wrote our name on the micro:bits LED.
Mr Cross then brought out 7 Nintendo switches and we played 'Splatoon'
against each other. “I loved the experience; I found it really interesting. I

loved playing the Nintendo Switch with my friends.” 
Mr Cross is coming back next week to work with our Year 5 class. 

PERCUSSION CLUB PERCUSSION CLUB 
On Thursday after school Mr Brady and Mrs
Blackwell are running a percussion club! The

children in the club are enjoying playing on our
brand new, electric drum kit
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YEAR 3 - BUTTERFLY FORESTYEAR 3 - BUTTERFLY FOREST
Year 3 had a session in the Butterfly Forest on

Wednesday to take care of their minds and bodies. They
went plant spotting, danced on the stage, created their
own calming zones and observed bugs in their habitats.

Our Reception and Nursery children had a
meditation and relaxation session where they
shared positive affirmations and relaxed with

cucumber eye pads and lemon juice.

RECEPTION RECEPTION 

MAGIC BREAKFASTMAGIC BREAKFAST
We have had a special assembly on Tuesday from the
amazing 'Magic Breakfast' who supply our breakfast

club and breakfast for Nursery! Linda held an
interactive session, asked the children to decide on

healthy or unhealthy choices for breakfast in order to
power up our day. All the children are now Magic

Breakfast Champions.
School council have now been tasked with a job of

finding out about the knowledge of healthy breakfasts
in their class! Good work everyone!

OUR LUNCH MENUOUR LUNCH MENU
As you may know we have had Chef John with us since

October half term! We have updated our lunch menu slightly
and it is now at the end of our newsletter! If you have any

queries about our lunch  menu please contact
schooladmin@roscoeprimary.co.uk



ATTENDANCE ATTENDANCE 

YEAR GROUP - WEEKLY ATTENDANCE YEAR GROUP - WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 
This week’s winners!

Year 6
98.8%

Lauren from Yogibuddies visited
this morning to deliver a whole

school assembly all about The Tree
of Life. Lauren talked about how
there is only one you and that is
what makes you special and she
shared Tree of Life Therapy. The

children then grounded themselves
like a tree: Feel your feet firm on the
floor. Take a BIG breath in. Lift your

arms tall like a tree. 

THE TREE OF LIFETHE TREE OF LIFE

WE ARE BACK TO SMASHING OUR
ATTENDANCE TARGET OF 97% WITH A SUPER

WHOLE SCHOOL 97.8% FOR THIS WEEK. THANK
YOU FOR GETTING YOUR CHILDREN INTO

SCHOOL EVERY DAY AND ON TIME. PLEASE
REMEMBER TO CONTACT US IF YOU NEED ANY
SUPPORT OR GUIDANCE WITH YOUR CHILD’S

ATTENDANCE OR PUNCTUALITY.



STAR OF THE
WEEKS

STAR OF THE
WEEKS

R - Bobby
Y1 - Isaac

Y2 - Tommy
Y3 - Shay

Year 4 - Owen
Year 5 -  Allison

Year 6 - John

THE
ROSCOE

WAY

THE
ROSCOE

WAY
Respectful
Responsible
Ready
Safe

THE ROSCOE WAYTHE ROSCOE WAY

UPCOMING DATES UPCOMING DATES 

Roscoe School council visited
classes to show them the Roscoe
Way posters that they designed

with Miss Hanford. We have
displayed the posters around

school!

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO YOUHAPPY BIRTHDAY TO YOU
Martin - Year 6
Rose - Year 3
Barney - Year 2
Kady Mae - Year 1
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We are writing to inform you that on Tuesday 11th February 2025, we will be participating 
in Safer Internet Day 2025, a global effort that promotes the safe and responsible use of 
technology. The theme this year is “‘Too good to be true? Protecting yourself and others 
from scams online.”, and we will be engaging our pupils in age appropriate discussions and 
activities designed to help them develop a better understanding of online safety. 

As technology continues to develop, safeguarding our children in the digital world is just as 
important as ensuring their safety in the real world. At Roscoe, we take online safety 
seriously and encourage all parents to support us in promoting safe and responsible internet 
use. Here are some key points to consider: 

 Encouraging Open Conversations – Talk to your child regularly about their online 
activities, including the websites they visit, games they play, and people they interact 
with. 

 Setting Age-Appropriate Restrictions – Ensure that parental controls are in place on 
devices and monitor the apps, games, and social media platforms your child 
accesses. 

 Understanding Online Risks – Discuss potential risks such as cyberbullying, 
inappropriate content, and online strangers. Teach your child how to report and 
block harmful content. 

 Leading by Example – Model good online behaviour by practicing responsible 
internet use and showing digital kindness. 

 Protecting Personal Information – Remind children never to share personal details 
online, including their full name, address, school, or contact information. 

Friday 7th February 2025 

Safer Internet Day 2025 

On Tuesday, children will participate in engaging lessons, assemblies, and discussions to
help them become responsible digital citizens. We encourage you to reinforce these
messages at home by taking an active role in your child's online life. 

Should you have any concerns or questions, feel free to contact school. 

Thank you for your support in ensuring our children have a safe and positive online 
experience. 

Yours sincerely 

Miss Barwise 
Computing Lead 



Menu - Week 1 

Menu - Week 2 


